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 Weekly Message from Serving Elder Pam A. 

Hello Everyone. 

Last week we began the I AM theme for the 
Autumn and the Holy Spirit was very tangibly 
present with a challenge.  

The weather seems to be changing and the autumn 
mornings have been with us. There are lot of things 

planned for the next few months. This month we have a five Sunday month. 
The last Sunday in September is our Harvest Celebration followed by a bring 
and share lunch. Look for the advertisements for details. 

There will soon be a joint elders meeting when elders from AFC and St 
George’s get together to seek the Lord and make plans for the witness of both 
churches.  

Pastor Paul will soon be talking to us about membership and baptism. If you 
are interested there will be an opportunity to find out more in the next couple 
of weeks. 

Some of us who attend Pray Hemel every month had a great time praying in 
The Full House last week. We meet for breakfast and then pray for Hemel at a 
different venue each month. Why not join in? 

Is God calling you to serve in some way, perhaps as an elder or in one of the 
groups or activities that happen regularly? If so, there will be opportunities to 
fulfil your calling. Speak to a group leader, an elder or Pastor Paul.   

Have a great week. God bless you. 

Message from 

Pam A 

Chapter and Verse This is the focus for the October Mag. Have you read some-

thing that has made an impact on you in any way… a sentence or a whole book? Let 

me know about it or about anything else that you find interesting or informative. 

Send to pamramannison@gmail.com before 26th September. Thanks Pam 

29th September:  Joint Service @ AFC 

  Followed by a Bring and Share Lunch  
Sign up sheet in the hall—bring enough for your-

self/family and a few portions extra to share 

 Queries: Penny—07906420738  



 

 

Coming up next week 

 Church Information Other activities 

Monday 16th Office  hours  8.30am-12.30pm, 1.30pm-
3.30pm 
      

Rock-a-byes (mum and baby 
sling dance class)  10:45am 

Fingerprints 8.30am– 3.00pm 

Squirrels 4:30pm-5:15pm 

Tuesday 17th Office hours 9:00am-1:00pm 
Senior Pals @ Meet and Eat  10am 

Fingerprints 8.30am– 3.00pm 

Tai Chi 7.00pm-8.00pm 

Wednesday 
18th 

Office hours  11.30am- 3.30pm 
Meet and Eat  9:30am -12:30pm 
Toy Library 12:00pm –1:00pm 

Fingerprints 8.30am– 3.00pm 

Thursday 19th Meet and Eat  9:30am-12.30pm 
Office Hours 9.00am-1.00pm 
 

Fingerprints  8.30am-3.00pm 

Little Fish 9:30 –10:45am 

Friday 20th Office hours 8.30am-12.30pm 
Meditation Group 11.30am– 12.15pm 
Prayer Meeting 12.15pm 

Fingerprints 8.30am– 3.00pm 

Squirrels 4:30pm-5:15pm 

Cubs 7:15-8:30pm 

Beavers 6:00-7:00pm 

Saturday 21st   

Sunday 22nd Service at 10:00am followed by 
Church meeting   

 

 
 

 

 
Coming up… 

Joint service & bring and share lunch 29th September 
Praise event 5th October at St George’s 

 



 

 

Many thanks to those who use this prayer page during your regular prayer times.  

 “When you abide under the shadow of the Almighty God, you are hidden in the 
strength of God Most High. He’s the hope that holds me and the stronghold to 
shelter me, the only God for me, and my great confidence.” Psalms 91:1-2 TPT  
Let’s engage our faith in God’s power and mercy. As we lift names and situations 
in faith, God deals with the details.     

We thank you Lord……… 

For rain and sunshine 

For the seasons 

For all your creation 

 

We lift those who need healing and support to God and thank Him for His action 
as we pray 

For Habibah as she recovers from her operation.  

For June P that her operation date will come soon. 

For June R that the pain in her neck will go 

For Mark, that a kidney will be available. 

For George that his eye problem will be solved. 

For those we know having operations this week 

For our young people who find change very difficult 

Lord, help us if we are to be an answer to these prayers. 

 

Also bring to the Lord our prayers for………..  

DENS 

Our government struggling with national finance issues 

Liberty Tea Rooms 

Please continue to pray for all who have been on the list recently. Bless you. 

You are great and do marvellous things. 

Pastoral & Prayer 

The elders appreciate your prayers for them. The days set aside for each elder:  

Everyday: Rev Paul Stein  Sunday: Sue  Monday: Yvonne  Tuesday: Shirley   
Wednesday: Heather Thursday: Dave   Friday: Pam  Saturday: Penny    



 

 

Church Life 

 



 

 

Information 

SENIOR PALS 

..A friendly group for seniors where all are welcome. 

We meet Tuesdays from 10.00am until 11.45am in the Meet & Eat. 

Why not pop along, meet new (or existing) friends, enjoy a cup of tea or coffee 

 

 

Meeting for Teenage Girls 

Astria, who some of you will know from The Liberty Tea Rooms, runs a 

meeting  every Friday 5.30 - 7.00 at her home in Woodall Farm for teenage 

girls 13 - 17. Starting 13th September, but you can join in anytime. If you are 

interested I can give you contact details.  Meetings will include looking into 

the Bible and lots of chat! Pat Gosling - 07757571808 



 

 

 

Information 

St. George’s Church invites you to help it celebrate its  

70th Anniversary. Our Minister Paul, the leadership team, 

members and friends of St. Georges Church cordially    

invites you and your family to attend the Church over the 

weekend of the 20th and 22nd of June 2025. There will be a diverse range of        

activities planned across the whole weekend, starting on the Friday afternoon and 

culminating in an Anniversary service on Sunday 22nd. Following the Anniversary 

service everyone is invited to a buffet lunch that will be served in the Church Hall. 

We do hope that you will be able to make it.  It would be absolutely fabulous to see 

and catch up with some of the individuals that helped shape the church whilst they 

were here and for you to see how that legacy is now helping the current team shape 

and serve some of the same communities today. Please save the date and we will 

be in touch nearer the time.  Sincerely, Paul and the Leadership team. 



 

 

Information 


